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Voivodeni 

Romania 
 

Dear Friends 

and  

Supporters, 
 

    
 

During the corona pandemic the foundation has, as told in 

earlier newsletters, sent money for food to the needy in 

Voivodeni. The priest Denes Csaba bears the main respon- 

sibility for the distribution of food as well as clothes. He has 

two male and three female coworkers to help him. It is a 

pleasure to see how hygienic and well-packed everything is. 

The pictures show how the warm food is brought out and 

delivered. 
 

             
.  

Here the clothes are sorted from the transport from 

Sweden. Around 90 people got part of the content – 

primarily the poorest. I thank the OSS-Help and the 

SB Foundation on their behalf, says Denes Csaba.  

– In Ciumeghiu Ghita Andrasi has, thanks to the 

foundation, been able to buy food for 28 Covid ill. 

 

The SB Foundation and our board members 
Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger are happy that 

 the Foundation’s various projects make a difference to the better and thank all contributors. 
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